Ardmhéara Bhaile Atha Cliath
Lord Mayor of Dublin

Christy Burke

Mr. Billy McGuire
Lee House
Cappagh
Askeaton

23" December 2014

Dear Mr. McGuire,

I am in receipt of a letter dated 8" December 2014 from yourself to Minister Heather Humphreys,
Minister for Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht.

In this letter you invite the Minister to attend the ceremony of the Turning of the Sovereign Seal at
the Mansion House on 21* January 2015. As advised in my letter dated 30" October | have refused
permission for use of the Mansion House on this day for your ceremony. | attach a copy of my
letter, in case you did not receive the original. | have also advised the Minister that the ceremony
will not be held at the Mansion House on this date.

I would be grateful if you would refrain from issuing invites for this ceremony in the Mansion House
on the 21% January 2015.

Yours sincerely,

Christy Burke
Lord Mayor of Dublin

Teach an Ardnibéara, Sriid Disain, Baile Atha Cliath 2, Fire.
Mansion Honse, Dawson Street, Dublin 2, Ireland,
T. 222 6200 F. 679 6573 lordmayor@dublincity.ie




Mr. Billy Maguire
Lee House
Cappagh
Askeaton

Co. Limerick.

30" October 2014

Dear Mr. Maguire,

Ardmhéara Bhaile .\tha Cliath
Lord Mayor of Dublin

Christy Burke

Thank you for your letters dated 14™ July 2014 and 25" October 2014 requesting use of the Dining
Room of the Mansion House for your ceremony on 21% January 2015.

Having considered your request, | have decided to refuse permission for the use of the Mansion '

House for your ceremony.

Yours sincerely,

L 5L

Christy Burkre
Lord Mayor of Dublin

Teach an Avdmhéara, Sriid Desain, Baile Atha Cliath 2, Lire.
Mansion Hounse, Dawson Street, Dublin 2, Ireland.
T. 222 6200 I, 679 6573 lordwayor@dublincity.ie




